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Annual Meeting of the Board of Directors
February 7, 2025

The annual meeting of the Board of Directors convened immediately following the
adjournment of the Annual Meeting of the Members. Those newly elected Board members
physically present were Vanessa Morris, Tracy Knowles and Ben Leverette. Present by Zoom
videoconference were John Kline and Darren McDaniel. Also present was Martha Middleton.

It was moved by Vanessa Morris, seconded by Ben Leverette and carried unanimously to
elect the following slate of officers for 2025:

President Tracy Knowles
Secretary Martha Middleton

Following his election, Mr. Knowles introduced himself to the rest of the Board and stated
he looked forward to working with all the Board. Another meeting of the Board of Directors will

be scheduled in the near future to continue working on pending issues.

With no further business to come before the Board, it was moved by Vanessa Morris,
seconded by Ben Leverette and carried unanimously to adjourn at 5:35 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

(Mrs.) Martha A. Middleton
Secretary



